
Question on Notice 

No. 26 

Asked on 23 February 2021 

DR A MACMAHON ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS AND MINISTER FOR RACING (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION: 

With reference to the transfer of land adjacent to the Buranda State School from the 
Department of Transport and Main Roads to the Department of Education— 

Will the Minister advise (a) Will this land be transferred to Buranda State School, (b) if not, 
what is the department's intended use for this land and (c) when is community consultation 
expected to begin? 

ANSWER: 

The Department of Education acquired land at 248 Logan Road, Woolloongabba, in June 
2020 from the Department of Transport and Main Roads. 

This property was a strategic land acquisition for Buranda State School. 

The department intends to retain ownership of the land for future use by Buranda State School.  


